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To whom it may concern, 

 

Please vote in favor of HB 3086. It improves how habitat and wildlife are managed in 

Oregon by replacing the political component of congressional districts with regional 

components that better represents all Oregonians.  

 

HB 3086 also creates more opportunity for women, minorities, first generation legal 

immigrants, and other underserved communities learning how to enjoy Oregon's 

bountiful resources. 

 

Sincerely, Kelly Parkman  


